
 
NOTICE TO QUALIFIED CLEAN ROOMS DESIGN/BUILD PROFESSIONALS 

 
The Heath-Newark-Licking County Port Authority, located at the Central Ohio 
Aerospace and Technology Center seeks qualifications from contractors interested in 
providing professional design/build services for clean rooms. Qualification submittals will 
be received in the Vice President, Facilities Office of the Port Authority until 10 AM on 
March 20, 2025. Any submittals received after the designated time of 10 AM will be 
returned unopened.  
 
Sealed submittals may be mailed to: 
Heath-Newark-Licking County Port Authority 
Clean Rooms Design Professional 
Attention: Vice President, Facilities  
851 Irving Wick Drive West  
Heath, OH 43056-6114 
 
Qualifying contractors must, at a minimum, provide information as required in the 
“Qualification Packet” available at the above address and at hnlcpa.com/bids.  Any 
questions or requests for clarification should be directed to the Vice President Facilities 
at the above address. 
 
All submittals must be in sealed envelopes with the above address on the outside of the 
envelope. 
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